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Condor long-haul now bookable for summer 2015  

Windhoek in Namibia now a year-round Condor destination 

 
Frankfurt am Main, 18 June 2014 – The long-haul summer schedule for 2015 is now available for booking. 

One new addition to the leisure airline’s varied offer in the summer season is Windhoek (WDH), with flights 

operating from Frankfurt (FRA) on Tuesdays and Saturdays. Early birds can choose from the most beautiful 

Condor destinations all around the world. 

 

Condor’s long-haul programme for Summer 2015 is now available for booking online at www.condor.com, by 

phone on 01806 767767 (€ 0.20/call from a German landline number, maximum mobile charge € 0.60/call) or 

through travel agents. Condor offers one-way flights to the harbour town of Halifax in Canada, for instance, for 

an all-inclusive price of just € 279.99 in Economy Class. 

 

Halifax is one of the most beautifully preserved Victorian towns in Canada. There are many places where 

visitors can follow in the footsteps of the first immigrants, and many museums where they can find out more 

about the lives of these first settlers. Halifax is in a central location in Nova Scotia, which makes it an excellent 

starting point for tours. The province in East Canada has fabulous coastal views, national parks and numerous 

restaurants serving fish and seafood for its visitors – and there are excellent chances of seeing whales in 

summer. Condor will be flying non-stop from Frankfurt (FRA) to Halifax (YHZ) in summer 2015 on Tuesdays, 

Thursdays, Saturdays and Sundays. 

 

Condor has several long-haul flights departing from Frankfurt airport. Rail & Fly tickets and shuttle flights are 

convenient and inexpensive options for travelling to Frankfurt. From there, passengers can fly on to Vancouver 

(YVR) in Canada as well as Halifax, or to the land of opportunity: Baltimore/Washington (BWI), Fort 

Lauderdale (FLL), Las Vegas (LAS), Seattle (SEA), Anchorage (ANC), Fairbanks (FAI) and Minneapolis 

(MSP) are other non-stop destinations from Frankfurt, as are the Cuban capital of Havana (HAV) and the 

African island of Zanzibar (ZNZ). There are also flights to Punta Cana (PUJ) in the Dominican Republic from 

Munich (MUC) on Thursdays. 

 

Condor Flugdienst GmbH has been flying its passengers to the world’s most beautiful holiday destinations 

since 1956. On an annual basis, 7 million passengers fly with Condor to around 75 destinations in Europe, 

Asia, Africa and America. Since 2013, the German airline Condor, is part of the Thomas Cook Group Airlines 

to which the Thomas Cook Airlines UK, Thomas Cook Airlines Belgium and Thomas Cook Airlines 

Scandinavia also belong. The fleet of the airlines in the Thomas Cook Group comprises 88 modern and 

environmentally friendly aircraft, of which 40 aircraft are in the Condor fleet: 12 Airbus A320s, 3 Airbus A321, 

13 Boeing 757-300s and 12 Boeing 767-300s. The aircraft are maintained by the airline’s own technical 

operations. In a representative survey of Focus and Focus Money, called “Mit gutem Gewissen”, Condor was 

elected the most environmentally sustained airline and received the sustainability prize in 2014. Condor is co-
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initiator of the four-litre-campaign of the federal association of German aviation (BDL): German aviation 

consumption of kerosine is less than 4 litres per passenger on 100 kilometres. 
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